
From: Matt Statman [mailto:statmanmatt@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2018 9:50 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Cottages at Barton Green 
 
We have lived on Pontiac Trail for over a decade and in that time traffic has increased 
exponentially, especially between 7:00- 8:30 am and 4:15-6:00 pm. At this point it can take 5 
minutes to back out of the driveway in the morning and is at times almost impossible to walk 
our dogs across the street in the morning except at the crosswalk with the help of crossing 
guard. In the evening we are often backed up almost to Beakes or Fuller on the way home. 
There is already another development being built on P. Trail past Dhu Varren which is only 
going to make the problem worse. Unlike Plymouth Road, Pontiac Trail is a residential street. If 
we are going to add residents to the Northside, we should first add two lanes to Plymouth, one 
in each direction, to help ease the burden from P. Trail. 
 
Matt Statman 
Anna Byberg 
1705 Pontiac Trl. 
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